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The members of the EGSC Institutional Review Board met through a teleconference at 11 am. 
Participating in the discussion were James Brady, Deborah Lee, Florenta Sega and David Gribbin, IRB 
chair. 

The EGSC IRB finalized the approval of the application by Kiffaney Scott, a student from Northcentral 
University, to interview EGSC Fire and Emergency Services Administration (FESA) students and RN to 
BSN students about their experience taking a fully online program. Ms. Scott’s research has the support 
of both EGSC academic program directors. 

The teleconference concluded at 11:25 am. 

 
Minutes submitted by David Gribbin 

 

 

 

 


